Subject:

Rail Safety Week 2024 | Proclamation request

From: Stephen Covey <<u>stephen.covey@cn.ca</u>> Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 10:47:14 AM To: Philip Schaefer <<u>pschaefer@ezt.ca</u>>

Subject: Rail Safety Week 2024 | Proclamation request

Dear Mayor Schaefer,

As neighbours and partners in our shared commitment to rail safety, we are inviting you to join us in raising awareness for this important issue by adopting this proposed <u>proclamation</u>. This proclamation helps communities like yours officially recognize Rail Safety Week 2024 and its significance in your area.

Rail Safety Week will be held in Canada and the United States from September 23-29, 2024.

Your council's leadership is key to increasing public awareness about the dangers around tracks and trains. We are asking for your support by signing the proclamation and taking the time to engage with your community about rail safety. We will be proud to recognize your commitment publicly.

Rail safety is a shared responsibility and together, we can achieve our common goal of eliminating incidents and saving lives in the communities where we live, work and play.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Daniel Salvatore, your local CN Public Affairs representative, at daniel.salvatore@cn.ca.

For more information:

- Questions or concerns about rail safety in your community, contact our Public Inquiry Line at 1-888-888-5909
- For additional information about Rail Safety Week 2024 visit cn.ca/railsafety or operationlifesaver.ca
- Let us know how you promote rail safety in your community by visiting <u>cn.ca/RSW2024</u>
- For any questions about this proclamation, please email RSW@cn.ca

Thank you in advance for your support.

Janet Drysdale

CN Senior Vice-President and

Chief Stakeholder Relations Officer

Stephen Covey CN Chief of Police and Chief Security Officer



OPERATION LIFESAVER

Chris Day
Operation Lifesaver
Interim National Director

